HANOVER TOWNSHIP
BUDGET MEETING
January 24, 2024

Held at Hanover Township Hall

Meeting called to order at 6:10 PM by Supervisor, Jeffrey Heath 

Board members present: Tim Evans, Jeff Heath, Rachel Heath, Steve Keller, Jason Dorian

Board Members discussed the budget proposal for the 2024-2025 Fiscal Year.

Motion by Dorian, support by Keller to approve the 2024-2025 annual salary for the Supervisor at $13,420.41.
Roll Call: Keller, yes; Dorian, yes; Evans, yes; J. Heath, yes; R. Heath, yes.  Ayes all.  Motion passed.
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Motion by Dorian, support by Keller to approve the 2024-2025 annual salary for the Treasurer at $33,014.38.
Roll Call: Keller, yes; Dorian, yes; Evans, yes; J. Heath, yes; R. Heath, yes.  Ayes all.  Motion passed.

Motion by Dorian, support by Keller to approve the 2024-2025 annual salary for the Clerk at $37,000.
Roll Call: Keller, yes; Dorian, yes; Evans, yes; J. Heath, yes; R. Heath, yes.  Ayes all.  Motion passed.

The proposed wage schedule for 2024-2025 was reviewed.

Meeting adjourned by J. Heath at 8:07 PM.

Submitted by:



Rachel L. Heath, Clerk

